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Literacy 
We have been learning our initial sounds using Jolly Phonics. We have been recognising and practicing letter formation. We have enjoyed learning through lots of different activities including painting, sand and games.
Next we will be learning more sounds and blending these to make 3 lettered words.
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Learning across the Curriculum 
We will be learning about Road Safety and keeping ourselves safe. We will be having visitors in to further our learning. 
We look forward to visiting places in our local community too!

Mrs Wilson, Mrs McAllister and Mrs McAulay would like to say a massive ‘Well done!’ to all the pupils in Primary 1. They have all settled in very well and loved participating in their active learning. 
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Please can you ensure that all items belonging to your child are labelled. Thanks.
Numeracy       
We have been learning our single digit numbers using Number Zoo.  We have been recognising and practicing number formation. We have enjoyed learning through lots of different activities using Numicon, dice, jigsaws and role play.
We will continue to explore numbers, represent these in quantities, count and create sequences.
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